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          PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Release Date: 8/2/2024 

For Immediate Release 

 

Superior Court of Santa Cruz County  

Court Closure 

November 15, 2024 

 

This shall serve as notice of the Court’s intention to reduce public 

service hours on November 15, 2024, to 8:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m. 

The reduction in hours will apply to both the public window 

service and telephone service for both the Santa Cruz and 

Watsonville courthouses.  The Court’s regular hours of 8:00 a.m. – 

3:00 p.m. for the public window and 8:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. for 

telephone service will resume on November 18, 2024.    

*Note that the Court drop box in Santa Cruz and electronic filings 

remains available for filing when the public counter is closed.   

 
 



 

   


